
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

JOIN US THIS WEDNESDAY…… 

August 19th at noon at Moe’s Restaurant.  We will do a 

slight “redo” of the Optimist of the Year presentation 

to Diane Borovic.   

Due to some technical difficulties we did not have her 

plaque ready in July so we will do that presentation on 

Wednesday.   

If you were not able to join us on 7/22 here is another 

opportunity to congratulate Diane in person! 

______________________________________________ 

UPCOMING MEETINGS…. 

08/19 – Noon Meeting at Moe’s Restaurant 

08/26 – Noon Meeting at Moe’s Restaurant 

 

If you have not already be sure to “like” us on Facebook 

at Optimist Club Wash Mo. 

And continue to check out our website. 

http://optimistclubwashmo.wixsite.com/optimistclubwas

hmo 

_____________________________________________ 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WELCOME….. 

 

Last week we accepted three new individuals into 

membership our club.  Thanks everyone for your 

vote!  More to follow on our newest members and 

their induction into the club but for now….Welcome 

to: 

 

Emma Stemmley 

 

Sheila Marquart 

 

And 

 

Toni Ealy 

 

We look forward to meeting, working and 

developing friendships with each of you! 

 

 

SPROUTS KIDS CLUB…. 

 

If you are not aware we have been a supporter of the 

Sprouts Kids Club at the Washington Farmers 

Market for the past several years.  This club teaches 

children the importance of shopping healthy…like 

for fruits and vegetables. 

 

It gives them the opportunity to go shopping for 

themselves.  What a fun and healthy program for the 

kids! 
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Amanda Griesheimer with The Chamber 

recently joined us to talk about the Sprouts Kids 

Club program and accepted our sponsorship 

check for $250.00. 

 

________________________________________ 

 

2019-2020 Officers & Board Members 
 

Chris Marquart  President 

Tim Willard   Vice President 

George Dohm   Secretary 

Rita Griesheimer  Treasurer 

Julie Frankenberg  Past President 

Gary Winzenburger  Board Member 

Dan Yoest   Board Member 

Sara Cunningham  Board Member 

Nick Frankenberg  Board Member 

Sally Brock   Board Member 

Judy Straatmann  Board Member 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OPTIMISTIC THOUGHT FOR THE BI-WEEK 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


